
February 2025

SEC Renewable Energy Park - Horsham 
Works Update

To the resident,  

Thank you to everyone who attended our community information sessions in  
December 2024. 

Members of the SEC, OX2 and PSD teams spoke with more than 50 community members, 
and we appreciate the feedback and insights provided. 

We would like to update you on the progress of the project.

The project is now entering its pre-construction phase, with activity on site beginning in 
February 2025.

What works are happening?

During this pre-construction phase, you may notice that fencing will be built and additional 
equipment will be arriving on site. Following this, civil works will commence in accordance with 
planning approvals.

We will continue to update you as the project progresses. 

If you would like to speak with a member of the team, please call 1300 305 700 between the 
hours of 9.00am-5.00pm, Monday to Friday, or at any time via email at  
info.SEC@secvictoria.com.au.

For urgent enquiries relating to construction activities outside of the above hours,  
please call 1800 809 740. 
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